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 JAAB CRAWLING INSECT KILLER

"JRS AIRSPRAY"

CONTACT & RESIDUAL
CRACK, CREVICE & SURFACE

INSECTICIDE SPRAY

COMMERCIAL

For use: as a crack and crevice or spot treatment in
residential, institutional, commercial, industrial, and

food service and processing establishments,
in food and non-food areas.

Kills:  Spiders, Sowbugs, Earwigs,
Cockroaches, Crickets, Silverfish,
Millipedes, Ants, Dog and Cat Fleas,
Carpet Beetles, Brown Dog Ticks.

GUARANTEE: 

D-TRANS ALLETHRIN....................0.050%
 N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE CARBOXIMIDE...0.400%
 CHLORPYRIFOS.........................0.500%

REGISTRATION NO. 25587
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS_______mL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

JAAB America Chem-Ex Inc.,
 3 Mackinon Drive
 Lennoxville, Quebec
 J1M 1Z7

CANADA

THIS CONTAINER CAN BE REFILLED USING THE "JRS FILLER".  USE ONLY
THE JAAB CRAWLING INSECT KILLER BULK REFILL (Reg. No.: 25586)
FOLLOW INSTRUCTIONS ON BULK REFILL LABEL.

NON-GAS AEROSOL.  Delivers a quiet, even spray without using CFC
or hydrocarbon propellents.  All net contents are available for
use, unlike a normal aerosol where a large percentage is



propellent that is lost to the atmosphere and serves no other
purpose than propelling product from the container.  Container
can be held in any position, even upside down to spray insects in
the most difficult to reach areas.

DIRECTIONS:  For use as a spot treatment to control insects
listed on front panel.  Hold container approximately 30 cm from
surface being sprayed and spray until wet.  Thorough applications
produce a coating which will vaporize into cracks and crevices
for insect control.  If reinfestation occurs, repeat applications
as necessary.  This product can also be used with an injection
tube for injecting product directly into cracks and crevices
where insects may be hiding, living and breeding. Place injector
tip 2 cm into cracks, crevices, holes and other small openings
where insects may be a problem.  Release approximately 1 second
spray per spot in serious infestation, if possible, place spots
approx. 30 cm apart.  In light infestation or preventive
treatment place spots approx. 1 meter apart.  See additional
directions below for effective control of specified insects. 
Provide adequate ventilation after indoor use.  DO NOT ALLOW
PERSONS OR PETS TO CONTACT TREATED AREAS UNTIL SPRAY HAS DRIED.

INDOOR USE: CRAWLING INSECTS - Cockroaches, Crickets, Earwigs,
Millipedes, Sowbugs, Spiders and Brown Dog Ticks: Spray into
hiding places such as cracks and crevices, moist areas, opening
around pipes and sinks and behind baseboards.  Spray directly on
insects in these locations where possible.  Silverfish: Spray
cracks and crevices in baseboards, door frames, book cases, and
storage areas.  Spray directly on insects in these locations
where possible.  Ants: Spray into trails, nests and points of
entry around doors, windows, structural cracks and crevices. 
Spray directly on insects in these locations where possible. 
Thoroughly treats spots along and behind baseboards, underneath
furniture and equipment, around garbage containers, localized
areas of floors and floor coverings and other places where
insects hide or are seen.  Brown Dog Tick and Fleas: Spray the
infested areas such as pet beds and resting quarters.  Old
bedding should be removed and replaced with a clean, fresh
bedding after treatment.  This product is not for use on pets. 
For effective control pets should be treated with a registered
flea and tick control product designed for use on pets.

OUTDOOR USE:  Spray spots on outside surfaces of screen frames,
doors, window frames, foundations, patios, light fixtures and
other places where crawling insects may congregate and enter.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Harmful if
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through skin.  Avoid contact with
eyes, skin or clothing.  DO NOT USE ON HUMANS, PLANTS, ANIMALS,
FOODSTUFFS, FOOD UTENSILS, FISHBOWLS OR ANIMAL FEED AREAS.  Do
not use as a space spray or use on furniture. May cause skin
and/or eye irritation.  Product is very toxic to fish.  Do not
contaminate water by improper use or disposal.  Remove pets and
fish bowls from area before treatment and do not return for 4



hours.  Do not apply to surfaces that children or pets might
contact.  DO NOT CONTAMINATE FOODSTUFF.  Do not use in any area
where food may be exposed.  Do not use in bulk food storage
areas.  Do not use in cupboard where food or cooking utensils are
stored.  In home or dwellings, remove or cover all exposed food
and cooking utensils before spraying.  Thoroughly wash with
potable water all surfaces that might contact food before reuse. 
In food processing plants and food service establishments apply
only when plant is NOT in operation.  Remove all food before
treatment.  Cover all food processing surfaces and thoroughly
clean with potable water before resuming operation.  In hospitals
do not use in nurseries or rooms where infants, ill or aged
persons are confined.  Contents under pressure.  Do not heat,
puncture, or incinerate containers.  

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, DO NOT induce vomiting.  Call physician
or poison control centre immediately.  In case of contact with
the skin, wash with soap and water.  If in eyes, flush with water
15 minutes, get medical attention.

DISPOSAL:  When container is empty and you do not want to refill
it again, wrap and dispose in regular garbage.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.  Obtain medical attention
immediately, taking the pesticide container with you.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from



reliance upon this service.
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